
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Cancellation of GCSE, AS and A Levels in 2020 

Information for Staff, Students and Parent/Carers 

As we are aware, with schools closing to the vast majority of students on Friday 20th March, the GCSE, 

AS and A Levels examinations due to be conducted in the Summer of 2020 have been cancelled by the 

Government.  

There will be a calculated grade awarded by the Exam Boards to all students who were due to sit 

exams in the Summer 2020. This calculated grade process will take into account a range of evidence 

which includes internal data from schools. Ofqual is currently working with the exam boards to set out 

proposals for how this process will work and will be talking to teachers’ representatives before 

finalising an approach to ensure that the approach taken is as fair as possible. 

We as a school, will continue to support our students in the best way possible and once further 

information is released by the Government, we will follow the proposed guidelines and we will keep 

you as informed as we can. 

Please see the attached link for further information. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-cancellation-of-gcses-as-and-a-

levels-in-2020 
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